
Change in how to report by members* of Gifu University when tested positive or became close contacts 
of COVID-19 (from August 10, 2022)

*Members: students (including research students) , academic and administrative staff

・If you are tested positive or became a close contact of COVID-19, please access the 
following URL or scan QR code and fill in the form. This form is accessible around the 
clock regardless of the University’s off-duty hours, weekends, or holidays. 
・If you are tested positive after your reporting to the University as close contact via form, 
you are required to resubmit a form with new information.
・If you are students and are tested positive, you are asked to contact the student affairs 
section of your faculty, school, etc. and your supervisors. Academic and administrative 
staff are asked to contact the general affairs section of the division you belong to.

Input form for people tested positive / became close contacts

https://forms.office.com/r/0BbKRFmZA7
Input form is accessible from “Important News” of Gifu University website, Health 
Administration Center website and Campus-G.
*Depending on the situations, Health Administration Center may contact you. 

If you have a fever, feel fatigue, have a cough, sore throat, etc., please do not come to campus and stay at 
home. 

Contact

<During Gifu University’s business hours>
Health Administration Center: TEL: 058-293-2174（9:00-17:00）email: hokencen@gifu-u.ac.jp

<During off-duty hours＞
Please call your family doctor or clinic, hospital in your community for instructions.

(Gifu Municipal Hospital Emergency Center TEL:058-253-7277)
If you do not have a family doctor or not know what to do⇒Consultation Center: (holidays, night-time) 

TEL 058-252-8860 (Gifu City Public Health Center)

◇COVID-19 information updates (Gifu City)  https://www.city.gifu.lg.jp/kenko/covid19/index.html

Change in reporting from emails and calls to filling in and send an input form!

tel:058-253-7277

